
	
	

MEDIA ADVISORY 

MINISTER MOKONYANE TO ADDRESS UNIVERSITY OF LIMPOPO 
COMMUNICATIONS STUDENTS CLUB 

 

The Minister of Communications, Ms. Nomvula Mokonyane will tomorrow, 31 August 

2018, visit Limpopo province to engage with community members on government 

priorities including those of the communication sector.  

 

Minister Mokonyane will start at the SABC-Limpopo region to engage with staff 

members on challenges affecting them in the region, the SABC management will 

also be part of the engagement.  

 

The Minister will also visit the University of Limpopo to engage with the University of 

Limpopo Communication Students Club (ULCSC) on opportunities in the 

communication sector.  

 

The visit to the Limpopo province will provide the Department of Communication an 

added opportunity of reaching stakeholders from various sectors on issues of social 

cohesion and nation building.  

 

Members of the media are invited as follows:  
 
Part One: SABC Visit 
Date: Friday, 31 August 2018. 

Time: 08:30  

Venue: SABC Polokwane Regional Office 

 

Part Two: Address to University of Limpopo Communication Students Club  
Date: Friday, 31 August 2018 

Time: 11:00 

Venue: Student Hall, University of Limpopo 

 



Enquiries: Mlimandlela Ndamase, Ministerial Spokesperson on 083 480 0014 or 

NdamaseM@dws.gov.za  
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